

2nd January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: COVID Testing - Revised Timings

Thank you for your continued engagement in the Covid-19 testing programme. Many of you have now responded and indicated whether you wish for your child to be tested onsite or not. We thank you for this.

Due to staffing and demand we have altered the timings of the testing sessions very slightly. As previously, where your child has a sibling, they are welcome to come together at the earlier of the times.

Year	Surname	Time	Year	Surname	Time
7	A-M	9.30 - 10.00	9	A-Z	12.00 - 12.30
7	N-Z	10.00 - 10.30	10	A-Z	12.30 - 13.30
8	A-G	10.30 - 11.00	11	A-Z	13.30 - 14.00
8	H-Z	11.00 - 11.30			

Continued testing is the most effective way to reduce the risk of transmission and support the continuation of face-to-face education. With this in mind, although testing is not compulsory we do encourage all students to take part in the programme.

If you haven't done so already and still wish for your child to be tested this must be done by the end of today to allow for relevant data sheets to be prepared. Students will not be tested on the day without consent.

https://forms.office.com/r/mBFvcbax0F

We look forward to welcoming students back this week and thank you again for your ongoing support of the testing programme.

Yours sincerely

Hayley Richley

Vice Principal – Standards and Curriculum



